
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline: Contact the City Council
Date: Monday, January 23, 2017 11:07:08 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 01/23/2017 11:07 PM

Response #: 191

Submitter ID: 12758

IP address: 73.181.249.208

Time to complete: 28 min. , 38 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Richmond Beach

2. (○) Email

3. Jenn Viau

4. 19620 12th Ave NW

5. 2067992752

6. jennviau5@yahoo.com

7. Please please do not allow homeless camping on private residence. Have any of you ever gone out
 to feed the homeless or offered them something to eat or a warm blanket? We have and there are
 many hardships, stories and mental illnesses. We realize the need to help! What these people need
 is there own place, not a tent on some else's property. Yes, I know there is a shortage of affordable
 housing and shelters, but there has to be some other way to get them off the streets. Most tent
 city's have rules for their residents and flushing toilet facilities that move with them from camp to
 camp. Many residents are greatful and will follow the rules to stay in the camp. If a resident does
 not follow the rules or is drinking in excess, selling drugs or doing drugs they are sent out of the
 camp. How are you going to enforce safety and these types of rules on a private residence? Your
 most average citizen may want to help by letting someone live on their property, but what if
 trouble arises and they are not sure how to handle it. Now we have caused stress for that good
 citizen and a possible dangerous situation. Most people do not know how to deal with the mentally
 ill. They could call the police, but don't the police have enough on their plates already? Many of
 these people are mentally ill. Have you ever worked with the mentally ill? I have and when many of
 them are not on their meds they are dangerous to themselves as well as others in many ways. How
 are you going to keep our kids safe from these dangers? There are many schools and no none can
 keep a watchful eye 24-7 on their child. I realize counsel that you want to help, but I am not sure
 that you have considered all the possible causes of harm allowing this could produce. It may seem
 that you are solving a problem, but in turn by allowing this you would be causing a greater
 problem. Please reconsider and let's find another way to help these people!
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Thank you,
City of Shoreline

This is an automated message generated by the Vision Content Management System™. Please do not reply
 directly to this email.


